
From: Xfinity <gregorelgee@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 6:40 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Cc: Braaksma, Krista (DES) <krista.braaksma@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Accessible housing 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
My partner is a quadriplegic. She will be looking for a new apartment in the coming months as 
her rent has gone up drastically in Ravenna. Cecelia needs quite a bit of space to get around 
with her wheelchair. Most importantly, her bathroom and shower need to be able to 
accommodate her. It took her forever to find her current place in Ravenna but if accessible 
housing is cut in this city from 5% to 2%, it’s going to take her an eternity.  
 
Please DO NOT slash accessible housing! If anything, it should be going up!  
 
Gregory Elgee 
206-953-7952 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


